
 

 

 

 

Welcome to United Psychological Services! 

 

We’re looking forward to helping you on your way to improved behavioral health 
and are happy to offer you this consult free of charge.  This first meeting with Dr. 
Fisher will help us get to know you and give us critical information regarding the 
issues you may be dealing with and the best way we can help you to address 
them. 

In your consult time with Dr. Fisher, you’ll be discussing the concerns that bring 
you here.  If you are attending with a minor child, loved one, friend or as a 
guardian, please keep in mind that sensitive/personal information may be 
discussed.  In addition, Dr. Fisher will give you an idea of the testing, treatment, 
and/or counselling that she advises along with an estimate of potential costs 
associated with them.  

 We want to make certain that you are comfortable with all aspects of our plan to 
get you on your way to feeling your best behaviorally.  If you are accompanied by 
or accompanying someone to this consult and do not wish to discuss financial 
and personal health issues in front of them; please let Dr. Fisher know at the 
beginning of the consult so that she can make it as comfortable as possible for 
all parties involved. 

Once again, welcome to our practice and thank you for letting us be a part of your 
health care team. 

 

  


